COLORADO CHILDREN'S

ERILLIANCE IN CONCERT

July 29, 2024

Mr. Tobin Rockley, President
Rockley Family Foundation
P.0. Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402-6035

Dear Tobin,

I am pleased to acknowledge the Rockley Family Foundation’s FY24 in-kind
donation to the Colorado Children’s Chorale valued at $16,200. The Chorale
is most grateful for the use of your pianos for our Vail residency, Concert
Choir Camp, our Season Kick-off event, and the grand piano in our conference
room. Thank you for all you continue to do for the Chorale and the
community!

Sincerely,

Meg J. Sﬂt-;gz/

Executive Director
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